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Tampa, FL — Beginning early Monday morning, June 20, the Florida Department of
Transportation (FDOT) will close 50 Street (US 41) just south of 7t" Avenue/Broadway
Avenue for railroad crossing replacement work in Tampa. This closure is necessary for CSX
to replace the railroad tracks closest to 7" Avenue/ Broadway Avenue. 50% Street is
expected to be closed for approximately 10 days, weather permitting.

During this closure motorists will not be able to cross the tracks. Through traffic will be
detoured around the work zone using Adamo Drive (SR 60), 39" Street and 7% Avenue.

50% Street will remain open to provide local access to bﬁ%h sides of the raa!mad crossing.

Electronic message boards and detour signs will be used to assist motorists traveling

through the detour. Motorists should anticipate heavier than normal volumes of traffic
on all of these roads during this closure.
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